
Director 
Office of the Federal Register 
National Archives and Records 
     Administration 
Washington, D. C.  20408 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
 The enclosed notice of availability (NOA) for the Final Environmental Impact 
Statement for the Disposal and Reuse of Stratford Army Engine Plant, Stratford, 
Connecticut, is submitted for publication in the Notice section of the Federal Register. 
 
 Please publish this NOA in the earliest possible edition of the Federal Register.  
This notice is required for the Department of the Army to perform its military mission and 
to comply with the National Environmental Policy Act and the President’s Council on 
Environmental Quality regulations. 
 
 To confirm publication date of this notice or for further information, please contact 
Mr. Fred McLaren at (703) 697-0115.  
 
 Please bill this to charge code 3710-08-M. 
 
                                                                     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
                                                                     Raymond J. Fatz 
                                                 Deputy Assistant Secretary of the Army  
                                          (Environment, Safety and Occupational Health) 
                                                                         OASA(I&E) 
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